
 

 

 

 

 

August 18, 1997 

 

Mr. David Petree 

Director 

National Personnel Records Center 

9700 Page Avenue 

St. Louis, MO 63132 

 

Dear Mr. Petree: 

 

This is a letter of appreciation for all the assistance provided by members of your staff during my 

recent trip to NPRC.  As a group, I found your staff to be very knowledgeable and efficient.  Each 

of the records I had requested last week had been pulled and various staff members took the time to 

check with me frequently for any new requests or to provide additional information on how various 

records might be located.  Eric Voelz in military records and Gary Maxwell and Ray Hasting in 

civilian records were particularly helpful with their time and expertise.  Thank you for your 

cooperation with the Board in our search for additional assassination records. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

K. Michelle Combs 

Senior Analyst 

 

cc: Bill Bassman 

      Bill Siebert 



 


